
 

From coast to coast the United States is blessed with abundant clean 

water for its people. Rotarians celebrate America’s blessing by sharing 
the gift of clean, healthy water with others around the world. 

 

If your club is along or near the planned Rail and Water route, you are 
invited to host a very special one-day visit and presentation by French 
exchange student Cora Meneceur between May 10th and June 28th, 
describing Rotary clean water humanitarian projects around the world. 

 

Contact us to schedule a stopover and a presentation at your club. 

 

 
 

-SPECIAL THANKS TO AMTRAK FOR HELPING SPONSOR THIS TOUR-       

water@LaBelleRotary.org 

www.LaBelleRotary.org 
 

“I am a Masters 
Degree Student at 
ESC Saint Etienne 
Business College in 
France. Until the 
end of June, I am an 
intern for the Rotary 
District 6960 Water 
Projects Committee, 
here to learn about 
and assist U.S non-
profit service 
organizations” 
 


